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New Vision International School 

Dear Prospective Parents:    
 

 Thank you for considering enrolling your child at New Vision International School (NVIS), a ministry of 
NVIS International Ministries, Inc. At NVIS, your child is not just another student, a face in the crowd, but a 
young person that is part of a family, a school family. We believe that each young person is uniquely created by 
God and is valued as such in our school environment. We believe that there is leadership potential in every student 
and an opportunity to mold the life of a future world changer!  
 

 We take seriously the Biblical mandate to “Train up a child in the way he should go, and when he is old, he will not 
depart from it” (Prov. 22:6). We look forward to the opportunity to meet your family and hope that you will prayerfully 
consider being a part of our NVIS family.  
 

 Our teachers have been carefully chosen and are people who are passionate about the Lord and imparting His 
knowledge through Biblical truth. Our educators are highly trained and are committed individuals who teach with the lens of a 
Biblical worldview.  
 

 NVIS and its students have a very dynamic impact on people far beyond our own community. As the school continues, 
it will be exciting to see the effect our students will have on our state, country, and even our world. As NVIS students learn how 
to become the responsible, trustworthy people God has intended them to be, using their many abilities, talents, and gifts to 
further His kingdom by carrying out the Great Commission. NVIS continues to stand for high academic achievement, Christian 
character, love of our country, Biblical morality, and discipline with love.  
 

 Many parents/guardians invest a great deal to provide their child(ren) with a Bible-based, Christ-centered, Christian 
education. NVIS administration desires for Christian education to be affordable. NVIS does everything we can to keep our 
tuition and fees as affordable as possible.  
 

 Those of us involved in this ministry are excited to have the opportunity to have you learn more about what God is 
doing at New Vision International School. Please find the enclosed enrollment forms for your child. These forms are also 
available on our website at www.nvis.org/admissions/enrollment/. If you have any questions or would like more information, 
please contact us at 812-351-0977 or email us at admissions@nvis.org.  
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